
 

 

 

 

 
 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Providers 

Date:   October 7, 2021 

Subject: Integrated Care Technical Assistance program information session 
 
A virtual information session about the Integrated Care Technical Assistance (ICTA) program is taking 
place on October 13 from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m. Providers can register at www.integratedcaredc.com.  
 
Managed by the District’s Department of Health Care Finance in partnership with Department of 
Behavioral Health, the ICTA program is designed to enhance your practice’s ability to: 
 

 Deliver person-centered care across the care continuum; 

 Use population health analytics to address complex medical, behavioral health, and social 
needs; and 

  Engage leadership to support value-based care.  
 

Integrated whole-person care has been shown to improve patient outcomes and increase beneficiary 
satisfaction. Individualized assistance is available to District of Columbia Medicaid providers through 
practice coaching, webinar sessions, learning collaboratives, and the virtual learning community 
website. 
 
For more information about the program and to register for the information session, visit 
https://www.integratedcaredc.com/.  
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